Message

From: Gerry Forbes [gerry@intus.ca]

Sent: 12/13/2018 8:55:25 AM

To: Soldo, Edward [/O=GOVT/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Soldo,
Edward792]

CC: Elizabeth Wiecek [elizabeth@intus.ca]

Subject: Red Hill Valley Parkway - Assignment

Hi Edward,

Further to our telephone conversation yesterday, please be advised that Intus Road Safety Engineering Incorporated
(Intus) is currently active on the following files related to the Red Hill Valley Parkway and/or the Lincoln M. Alexander
Parkway.

Litigation Privileged

In both cases, Intus is assisting in defending the City of Hamilton. As such, our office is available to assist the City with
the assignment we discussed.

I trust this is satisfactory. If you should require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.
Regards,

Gerry Forbes, M.Eng., P.Eng., P.T.O.E.
President & Chief Engineer

Intus Road Safety Engineering Incorporated
2606 Bluffs Way, Burlington, ON L7M 0T8
CANADA
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